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P.M. No. 9/1966

VISIT BY U.S. VICE-PRESIDEET

Statement by the Prime Minister, Mr. Harold Holt

The Vice-President of the United States, Mr.

Hubert Humphrey, will make a short visit to Australia during

an extensive tour of this part of the world.

The visit will take place in the course of

the next week or so but final details are still being

discussed.

,e warmly welcome this opportunity for direct

discussions with the Vice-President.

CAINBERRA,

9th February, 1966

FOR PRESS 


